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From Corporation Counsel, providing an informational report regarding a letter received from The
Cincinnati Insurance Companies relating to the Courthouse fire of July 6, 2013. (Considered by the
Committees on Transportation, Public Works, and Transit and Judiciary, Safety, and General
Services)  (INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)

File #: 14-886, Version: 1

Milwaukee County Printed on 4/11/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

